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Dear Families, 
 
It’s been another bright and busy week at the academy despite all the rain! 
 
On Tuesday, we held our ‘Help your child succeed evening’ for new year 7 families. With input from 
English, Maths and student wellbeing, we hope this helps to build a strong foundation between school 
and home.  
 

     
 
It’s flu season so our immunisation programme is up and running. A reminder that Year 10 and 11 
students will have their Flu immunisation next Tuesday 8th October. The nurses will also catch up with any 
year 7s, 8s, and 9s who were absent /unable to attend this week. 
 

Student Leadership 
On Thursday a group of year 7 students attended a student leadership workshop. This training will enable 
the students to be Sports Prefects / Sports Leaders and offer interform and lunchtime activities. During 
the session they looked at what makes a successful leader and the STEP process for organising activities; 
they participated in communication activities and led a series of activities. Further training is planned on 
Monday for year 7 and 8 students and once this has been completed a rota will be set up for these 
students to take charge and run activity sessions.  
 

Year 10 Drama 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Admissions Policy Consultation 
I have included a letter at the end of this newsletter related to a consultation regarding our admissions 
policy. Although it’s a minor change, we still need to go through the appropriate stages of consultation. 
 

 

Friday 4th October 2024 

 

The Year 10 drama students have been busy exploring an exciting new 

genre in their studies—Verbatim Theatre. This week they had a 

unique opportunity to participate in an online workshop led by the 

renowned theatre company, The Paper Birds. This hands-on 

workshop offered our budding actors an in-depth look at the creative 

process behind producing devised theatre, focusing on the fascinating 

practice of using real-life stories to create powerful performances. 

 



Use of Social Media  
I wanted to raise again the importance of being responsible when using social media in large public 
forums, as some comments recently posted have been reported to us as being very personal to some 
members of staff. This is of course very hurtful and unfair to the members of staff and can have a very 
damaging impact on so many levels. At Flegg, we always encourage open and honest communication 
between home and school and urge anyone with queries or concerns to contact us directly, as that is the 
best way for us to be able to support you or your child and rectify any challenges. We are very proud of 
our school and our staff work hard every day to provide our young people with a great experience. Thank 
you in advance to the vast majority of families who communicate directly with us. Let’s work together to 
build a positive and safe school based around our values of kindness, aspiration and respect. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

This week, Year 7 have been looking at Australian Aboriginal art. In particular the way Aborigines make x-
ray images looking at the bones, muscles, and organs of the animals. Students have been using an 
oil/water resist technique where they draw with oil pastels, paint over with watercolour paint and then 
apply white chalk when dry. It's a very effective technique as you can see from these examples! Well 
done Year 7s!! 

   

   

Student’s Work 



 
 
 
The year 8s had their turn at the emerging school's rugby tournament this time held at Wymondham 
RFU. In our pool we had Wymondham High, Dereham Neatherd, Stallham High and Heatherset. The 
boys played fantastically in all games winning three out of the four matches. Scoring multiple tries in all 
games. Being their first tournament, the group played well and did themselves and the school proud. All 
boys involved, showed huge amounts of self control, resilience and motivation to improve throughout the 
day. I was impressed with their attitude and focus throughout. I am looking forward to many 
more tournaments and fixtures soon. 
 

 
 
     

 

                         

Attendance Corner  
 

Last week's 100% attendance winners are 
 

Paige McGarrity 7CUT 
Rory Flack 8ABR 
Isabella Wolmer 9MHI 
Chloe Mack 10JGR 
Jack Moore 11LWO 

Sporting Round Up 

 

Support for Flegg Families 



Dates for your diary 

Tuesday 22nd October Year 11 group photo 
Thursday 24th October Last day of term 
Monday 4th November First day of term 
Saturday 23rd and Sunday 24th November Christmas Market 
Wednesday 4th December Year 8 HPV vaccination  
Friday 13th December Christmas Jumper Day 
Friday 20th December Last day of term 
 

 
Mrs Bennett  
 

Attachments 

Community Events 
 
National Online Safety  
 
Admission arrangements consultation letter 
 
 
   

     

                   

  

 

 

 

Event Team Sponsors 



 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community Events 



 

        

 

 

 

To find out more go follow National Online Safety on Facebook www.facebook.com/NationalOnlineSafety  

Online Safety advice for parents and carers 

http://www.facebook.com/NationalOnlineSafety


 

 

 

RE: Consultation on admission arrangements  

Dear interested party,  

I am writing to notify you of the upcoming consultation on the academy’s admissions policy. The 
consultation period will run from 2nd October 2024 until 13th November 2024; during this time, parents 
are invited to express their views and any concerns about the proposed changes to the admission 
arrangements at Flegg High Ormiston Academy.   

In accordance with the DfE’s 2021 statutory ‘School Admissions Code’ guidance, as a school we must 
consult on our admission arrangements when changes are proposed, and at least once every seven years.  

To this end, the following amendments to our admission arrangements have been proposed: 

▪ To remove the option of travelling to the academy on the Flegg minibus as this is no longer 
running due to budget constraints.  

In accordance with statutory DfE guidance, the consultation will run for at least six weeks and, as an 
interested party at Flegg High Ormiston Academy, we are keen to hear your views on the proposed 
change therefore, we invite you to participate in the consultation if you have any concerns regarding the 
matter.  

All responses to the consultation should be made in writing and submitted before 5pm on 13th November 
to: Flegg High Ormiston Academy, Somerton Road, Martham, NR29 4QD or 
principalsoffice@fleggoa.co.uk.   

Please note that written responses should outline your personal details, including your name, address 
and relationship to the academy.  

At the end of the consultation period, the governing board will meet to consider responses and submit a 
final policy to the Ormiston Academies Trust Board of Trustees for approval.  

For further information regarding the consultation process, please refer to our proposal document, 
copies of which can be located on the academy website or in hard copy from the Principals Office. If you 
wish to further discuss this matter, or anything mentioned in this letter, please contact the Principals 
office on 01493 749207 or email principalsoffice@fleggoa.co.uk.  

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mrs Jane Bennett 

Principal  
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